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Weekly Newsletter

W.b 22.2.21

This week:
This week in English the children have started their new unit of work based around poetry. The children have read through a poem and have performed it by creating actions to help them remember each part. The children have loved doing this and have created some brilliant actions! The children have also looked at analysing the poem, looking for features in the poem such as:
-stanzas

-lines

-subject specific vocabulary 

Children were asked to write down these features found in the poem and give examples taken from the poem. Finally, the children have looked at re-ordering the poem. Children needed to put the poem back into the correct order of the original poem and most children used their actions to help them remember! They were fantastic at this! 
Can your child perform the poem to you?
Can they show you the actions they created?

Can they tell you what a stanza is in a poem?
In Maths the children have started their new unit around addition and subtraction. Children have learnt how to use a number line to help them work out their calculations and also to make sure when adding, they re-order their number sentence to make sure the biggest number is at the start of the calculation. We have encouraged the children to use their place value knowledge when completing their calculations on a number line, looking carefully at the tens and ones in a number e.g:

[image: image4.png]



[image: image2.jpg]



Can your child identify the number of tens and ones in a number?

Can they use a number line to help them complete addition and subtraction calculations?

Can they re-order their number sentence to make the biggest number go first in the calculation?

In Topic this week, the children have started looking at the history of the Great Fire of London. The children have read through and the story and discussed various parts. The children have been so interested in this and are already asking lots of questions to find out more information! They have also looked at comparing fire fighters of the past to present day, looking at what equipment they used and how they travelled. Again the children have been really engaged in this and are keen to learn more. 

Can your child tell you about the story of The Great Fire of London?
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Can they order the story? Can they tell you about fire fighters in the past? 

Reminders:


Class 7 PE days are Tuesday and Friday.


Class 8 PE days are Tuesday and Friday.





Attendance for KS1:


Due to the schools currently being partially closed due to covid attendance is not being shared on the newsletter.





Homework


Homework will mainly be handed out on a Wednesday. On the odd occasion it may be on a different day due to timetable changes. Please return homework on a Monday. Handing it on a Monday gives you the opportunity before the weekend to ask the teacher any questions so that you are clear of how to support your child if unsure. There is a tray in each class where the homework needs to be returned. Please ask the teacher where this tray is if unsure.





Spellings


Spellings are handed out each Thursday and your child will be tested on these spellings the following Thursday. Children will receive a list of spellings to practise each week. In addition to the spellings, children will be tested on a sentence containing the words. However, the sentence will not be sent home. This is to see if they can apply the spelling currently within their writing. Can you get your child to practise applying the words by creating their very own sentences?





Reading Diary’s


Children in KS1 have all been provided with a Home Reading Diary. Please fill this in daily based on your child reading a couple of pages of a book or a whole book. Please return the Reading Diary to school each day and leave it in their book bags.  There are books situated in the classroom for your child to take home daily. Reading is extremely important to your child’s development so we really encourage your child to read a book or pages of a book daily. If you are unsure of your child’s reading book colour then please ask your teacher.





Thank you


Miss Bamford and Miss Terry
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